
Subject: Non core packages shouldn't be under ultimatepp umbrella organization on
GitHub
Posted by Klugier on Thu, 11 Feb 2021 18:52:14 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello Koldon,

I just noticed that Mirek to speed up the development of UppHub move some or your crucial
packages into ultimatepp organization. Sometimes ago, we agree that only core packages should
be placed there. So, in the long term it should be move under personal umbrella. Could you move
these packages in your spare time and create PR with updated link to UppHub repository.

Klugier
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